
  
 
September 1, 2021 

CANADIAN UTILITIES LIMITED APPOINTS NEW 

DIRECTOR 

CALGARY, Alberta – Canadian Utilities Limited (TSX: CU) (TSX: CU.X)  

Nancy C. Southern, Chair & Chief Executive Officer of Canadian Utilities Limited (the “Company”), is 

pleased to announce the appointment of Robert Hanf, Q.C. to the Company’s Board of Directors, 

effective September 1, 2021. 

Mr. Hanf served as an executive within Emera Inc. and Nova Scotia Power Inc. during which time he held 

a broad range of leadership roles, including responsibility for stakeholder, regulatory, communications 

and government relations. Previously, he worked in Western Canada’s construction and energy sectors 

and remains an Honorary Director of the Energy Council of Canada. 

With approximately 4,500 employees and assets of $20 billion, Canadian Utilities Limited is an ATCO company. Canadian Utilities is a 

diversified global energy infrastructure corporation delivering essential services and innovative business solutions in Utilities (electricity and 

natural gas transmission and distribution, and international electricity operations); Energy Infrastructure (electricity generation, energy 

storage, and industrial water solutions); and Retail Energy (electricity and natural gas retail sales). More information can be found at 

www.canadianutilities.com. 

 

Investor Inquiries: 

Colin Jackson 

Senior Vice President, Finance, Treasury, Risk & Sustainability  

Colin.Jackson@atco.com 

(403) 808 2636 

 

Media Inquiries: 

Kurt Kadatz 

Senior Manager, Corporate Communications 

Kurt.Kadatz@atco.com 

(587) 228 4571 

 
Forward-Looking Information: 

 

Certain statements contained in this news release may constitute forward-looking information. Forward-looking information is often, but not always, identified by the use of words such as 

"anticipate", "plan", "estimate", "expect", "may", "will", "intend", "should", and similar expressions. 

 

Forward-looking information involves known and unknown risks, uncertainties and other factors that may cause actual results or events to differ materially from those anticipated in such 

forward-looking information. 

 

The Company's actual results could differ materially from those anticipated in this forward-looking information as a result of regulatory decisions, competitive factors in the industries in which 

the Company operates, prevailing economic conditions (including as may be affected by the COVID-19 pandemic), and other factors, many of which are beyond the control of the Company. 

 

The Company believes that the expectations reflected in the forward-looking information are reasonable, but no assurance can be given that these expectations will prove to be correct and such 

forward-looking information should not be unduly relied upon. 
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Any forward-looking information contained in this news release represents the Company's expectations as of the date hereof, and is subject to change after such date. The Company disclaims 

any intention or obligation to update or revise any forward-looking information whether as a result of new information, future events or otherwise, except as required by applicable securities 

legislation. 


